PUBLIC HEARINGS/BUDGET MEETING
CITY OF WEEPING WATER
SEPTEMBER 19, 2022
6:00 P.M.


Mayor Michael Barrett called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00 p.m., on September 19, 2022, 
at City Hall with the following members of the council answering roll:  Lawrence Mozena, Sharon Heneger, Kelly Nutter and Michael Kindle.  Notice of the public hearing was given in advance thereof by publication in the September 8, 2022 edition of the Plattsmouth Journal as well as three public places in the city.  The posted location of the Open Meetings Act was noted by the Mayor as well as the location of written materials related to the meeting.  Three copies of the proposed budget were available to the public.

Mayor Barrett opened the Budget Hearing for the purpose of hearing support, opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations of the taxpayers relating to the proposed budget or the City of Weeping Water, Nebraska for fiscal year October 1, 2022 through September 30, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.  There being no public objection, the public hearing was closed at 6:01 p.m.

Mayor Barrett opened the Tax Request Hearing at 6:03 for the purpose of hearing support, opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations of taxpayers relating to the final tax request for the City of Weeping Water, Nebraska budget for fiscal year October 1, 2022 through September 30, 2023, which is in an amount different from the request for the prior year.  It was noted that there is a slight reduction in the levy rate for the city.  There being no public objection, the public hearing was closed at 6:04 p.m.

The budget hearing meeting adjourned at 6:04 p.m.

/s/Michael Barrett, Mayor
/s/Linda Sheehan, City Clerk
